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          Dan & Loraine Sparks 
         Chapter Directors   
               Chapter  Y   
         Wings of the North 

Hi All, 
   We would like to thank everyone that attended our Anniversary Party. 
We had close to 70 that attended.   Thank-You. 
Food was great and company was better.  Dan and I got installed as 
your new C.Ds. 
Along with Kristen Pullen as Treasurer. 
William (Bill) Pullen--Ride-Coordinator. 
Please Welcome them. What a great staff we have and are so lucky. 
Theresa Greer is staying on as our A.C.D.  Thank You Theresa. 
Theresa is going to schedule lunches on Wednesdays during the winter 
months. 
Ron is our Newsletter editor Thank You. 
We would like to thank Nick and Nancy for the great job they did the 
last year. 
This great staff needs all your help to keep our Chapter going.  
 Remember it's your Chapter and we are ñfamilyò. 
 
 
         Dan and I would like to wish you all a Happy Thanksgiving! 
 
 
                                                                               Dan and Loraine 
 



 

 

¢ƘŜǊŜǎŀ DǊŜŜǊ 
!ǎǎƛǎǘŀƴǘ /ƘŀǇǘŜǊ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ 

        November 2018 
 

Hi Friends, 
 

Well I think that our nice warm weather here is gone for the 
Year. 
I went downstate to visit my daughter Denise and my grandkids, 
It was my birthday on Oct 17.  I had a good time with all 
of them. Denise took me out to lunch and she made a great 
supper.  I came home today exhausted, can't live that kind 
of life style my daughter has. 
As I was going downstate on Monday I saw snow flurries-yuk !! 
It has been three years for my birthday without my husband Kinney, I  
miss him so much. 
We had our Chapter Y Anniversary party. It was great, lots of friends 
came. It was nice to visit with them. The food was out of this world, I 
mean GREAT. 
Everyone have a HAPPY THANKSGIVING!! 
FUN, SAFETY AND KNOWLEDGE 
A/CD 
Theresa I Greer 
Chapter Y  



 

 

Rider Education  
Fall in Michigan = Farm Equipment and Falling Leaves, 
 
Welcoming two new Level IV Tour Masters to the group, and hoping for more to follow him!  Tyrone Scott 
missed his chance to receive it at Wing Ding 2018 during the Masters Luncheon as he already is a such a great 
mentor that he needed ride with some of his chapter members on their way home from Knoxville this year.  We 
managed to get home from our various travels in time to present Tyrone with it at S2ôs bi-monthly breakfast so-
cial.  (For those of you who donôt know, Dennis is a long haul freight relocator with no set daily schedule and I 
have been going to and from Washington DC on a 60 day fellowship program for work.)   And, Ken DeBoer will 
also be presented with his masters soon; he is having surgery so we presented it to Eadie Sharp, CD, at the Fall 
Officers Meeting.   
 

 
 
 
 
Wing Ding was great, and quite warm.  Rider Courses were a bit heated, and it took a day or two for some to re-
cover.  But we ride in the heat and the cold and rain and the ---, see, I refuse to mention that other four letter word 
yet.  So practicing your skills under all kinds of conditions IS important.  And knowing to rest and rehydrate dur-
ing and afterward is also important.   
 
During the Rider Education Forum at Wing Ding, there were numerous discussions.  Some states, Florida for ex-
ample, cannot find places large enough to host Rider Courses.  Other states, including Michigan, have to pay for 
the use of a facilityôs parking lot and classroom.  Chapter Educators are greatly missed and it has been found that 
many members are adjusting very slowly to the change of looking at their own information on the database.  Less 
than half of the states have Ride Coordinators (District or Chapter) formally in place.       
 
Below is an article we found interesting: 
 

ñAgency seeks anti-lock brakes on all new US road motorcycles 
 

¢ƻƳ YǊƛǎƘŜǊΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ ммΣ нлму ό!tύ -- ! ŦŜŘŜǊŀƭ ǎŀŦŜǘȅ ŀƎŜƴŎȅ ƛǎ ǊŜŎƻƳƳŜƴŘƛƴƎ ǘƘŀǘ ŀƭƭ 
ƴŜǿ ƳƻǘƻǊŎȅŎƭŜǎ ōǳƛƭǘ ŦƻǊ ǊƻŀŘ ǳǎŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ¦Φ{Φ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƴǝ-ƭƻŎƪ ōǊŀƪŜǎ ŀƴŘ ŜƭŜŎǘǊƻƴƛŎ ǎǘŀōƛƭƛǘȅ 
ŎƻƴǘǊƻƭ ŀǎ ǎǘŀƴŘŀǊŘ ŜǉǳƛǇƳŜƴǘΦ 
¢ƘŜ bŀǝƻƴŀƭ ¢ǊŀƴǎǇƻǊǘŀǝƻƴ {ŀŦŜǘȅ .ƻŀǊŘ ǾƻǘŜŘ р-л ƻƴ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ǘƘŜ ǊŜŎƻƳƳŜƴŘŀπ
ǝƻƴǎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ bŀǝƻƴŀƭ IƛƎƘǿŀȅ ¢ǊŀŶŎ {ŀŦŜǘȅ !ŘƳƛƴƛǎǘǊŀǝƻƴΣ ǿƘƛŎƘ Ƙŀǎ ŀǳǘƘƻǊƛǘȅ ǘƻ ƛƳǇƻǎŜ 
ǊŜƎǳƭŀǝƻƴǎΦ 



 

 

bI¢{! ǿƻǳƭŘƴϥǘ ŀƴǎǿŜǊ ǎǇŜŎƛŬŎ ǉǳŜǎǝƻƴǎ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ǊŜŎƻƳƳŜƴŘŀǝƻƴǎ ōǳǘ ǎŀƛŘ ƛƴ ŀ ǎǘŀǘŜπ
ƳŜƴǘ ǘƘŀǘ ƛǘ ǘŀƪŜǎ ŀ ϦŘŀǘŀ-ŘǊƛǾŜƴΣ ŦŀŎǘ-ōŀǎŜŘ ŀǇǇǊƻŀŎƘϦ ǘƻ ǾŜƘƛŎƭŜ ǎŀŦŜǘȅ ŀƴŘ ǿƛƭƭ ǘŀƪŜ ŀŎǝƻƴ 
ŀǎ ǿŀǊǊŀƴǘŜŘΦ 
5ǳǊƛƴƎ ŀ ǇǳōƭƛŎ ƘŜŀǊƛƴƎ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅΣ ǘƘŜ b¢{. ǎŀƛŘ ǘƘŀǘ ǿƘƛƭŜ ǘƘŜ ǘŜŎƘƴƻƭƻƎȅ ƛǎ ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜŘ ƻƴ Ǉŀǎπ
ǎŜƴƎŜǊ ŎŀǊǎΣ ƛǘ Ƙŀǎ ƭŀƎƎŜŘ ŦƻǊ ƳƻǘƻǊŎȅŎƭŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǊŜǉǳƛǊƛƴƎ ƛǘ ǿƻǳƭŘ ǎŀǾŜ ƭƛǾŜǎΦ ¢ƘŜ ŀƎŜƴŎȅ ǎŀƛŘ 
рΣнус ƳƻǘƻǊŎȅŎƭƛǎǘǎ ǿŜǊŜ ƪƛƭƭŜŘ ƻƴ ¦Φ{Φ ǊƻŀŘǎ ƛƴ нлмсΣ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǎǘ ȅŜŀǊ ŦƻǊ ǿƘƛŎƘ ǎǘŀǝǎǝŎǎ ŀǊŜ 
ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜΦ 
ϦwƛŘŜǊǎ ƴŜŜŘ ƳƻǊŜ ǝƳŜ ǘƻ ǊŜŀŎǘΦ ¢ƘŜȅ ƴŜŜŘ ƳƻǘƻǊŎȅŎƭŜǎ ǘƘŀǘ ǇŜǊŦƻǊƳ ōŜǧŜǊ ƛƴ ŀ ǇƻǘŜƴǝŀƭ 
ŜƳŜǊƎŜƴŎȅΣϦ b¢{. /ƘŀƛǊƳŀƴ wƻōŜǊǘ {ǳƳǿŀƭǘ ǎŀƛŘ ŀƊŜǊ ǘƘŜ ǊŜŎƻƳƳŜƴŘŀǝƻƴǎ ǿŜǊŜ ŀǇǇǊƻǾŜŘΦ 
{ǳƳǿŀƭǘ ǎŀƛŘ ǘƘŜ LƴǎǳǊŀƴŎŜ LƴǎǝǘǳǘŜ ŦƻǊ IƛƎƘǿŀȅ {ŀŦŜǘȅ ŘŜǘŜǊƳƛƴŜŘ ǘƘŀǘ ŀƴǝ-ƭƻŎƪ ōǊŀƪŜǎ 
ŎƻǳƭŘ ǊŜŘǳŎŜ ƳƻǘƻǊŎȅŎƭŜ ŦŀǘŀƭƛǝŜǎ ōȅ ом ǇŜǊŎŜƴǘΦ Ϧ¢Ƙŀǘ ƛǎ ŀ ǎƛȊŜŀōƭŜ ǎŀŦŜǘȅ ōŜƴŜŬǘ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ 
¦Φ{Φ ƛǎ ƭŜŀǾƛƴƎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǘŀōƭŜΣ ƭŜŀǾƛƴƎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǾŜƳŜƴǘΣ ŀŎǘǳŀƭƭȅΣϦ ƘŜ ǎŀƛŘΦ 
!ƴǝ-ƭƻŎƪ ōǊŀƪŜǎ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜŘ ƛƴ ¦Φ{Φ ǇŀǎǎŜƴƎŜǊ ŎŀǊǎ ǎƛƴŎŜ нлллΣ ǿƘƛƭŜ ŜƭŜŎǘǊƻƴƛŎ ǎǘŀōƛƭπ
ƛǘȅ ŎƻƴǘǊƻƭ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜŘ ǎƛƴŎŜ ǘƘŜ нлмн ƳƻŘŜƭ ȅŜŀǊΦ !ƴǝ-ƭƻŎƪ ōǊŀƪŜǎ ǇǳƳǇ Ƴŀƴȅ ǝƳŜǎ 
ǇŜǊ ǎŜŎƻƴŘ ǘƻ ǎǘƻǇ ǿƘŜŜƭǎ ŦǊƻƳ ƭƻŎƪƛƴƎ ǳǇ ŀƴŘ ǎƪƛŘŘƛƴƎΦ 9ƭŜŎǘǊƻƴƛŎ ǎǘŀōƛƭƛǘȅ ŎƻƴǘǊƻƭ ƛǎ ƳƻǊŜ 
ŀŘǾŀƴŎŜŘΣ ŀǇǇƭȅƛƴƎ ōǊŀƪŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǇƻǿŜǊ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǿƘŜŜƭǎ ǘƻ ƪŜŜǇ ŀ ǾŜƘƛŎƭŜ ǎǘŀōƭŜΣ ŜǎǇŜŎƛŀƭƭȅ ǿƘŜƴ 
ƻƴ ŀ ŎǳǊǾŜΦ 
¢ƘŜ ōƻŀǊŘ ŘŜŎƛŘŜŘ ǘƘŀǘ ŜƭŜŎǘǊƻƴƛŎ ǎǘŀōƛƭƛǘȅ ŎƻƴǘǊƻƭ ǎƘƻǳƭŘ ōŜ ǎǘǳŘƛŜŘ ŀƴŘ ǇŜǊŦƻǊƳŀƴŎŜ ǎǘŀƴŘπ
ŀǊŘǎ ŀŘƻǇǘŜŘ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ǘƘŜ ǘŜŎƘƴƻƭƻƎȅ ƛǎ ƳŀŘŜ ǎǘŀƴŘŀǊŘ ƻƴ ƳƻǘƻǊŎȅŎƭŜǎΦ 
9ǊƛŎ 9ƳŜǊȅΣ ǘƘŜ b¢{.ϥǎ {ŀŦŜǘȅ wŜǎŜŀǊŎƘ 5ƛǾƛǎƛƻƴ ŎƘƛŜŦΣ ǎŀƛŘ ŀƴǝ-ƭƻŎƪ ōǊŀƪŜǎ ǿƻǳƭŘ ŀƭƭƻǿ ǊƛŘŜǊǎ 
ǘƻ ǳǎŜ ƳŀȄƛƳǳƳ ōǊŀƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊŎŜ ǿƛǘƘƻǳǘ ŦŜŀǊ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǿƘŜŜƭǎ ƭƻŎƪƛƴƎ ǳǇ ŀƴŘ ǎƪƛŘŘƛƴƎΣ ƛƳǇǊƻǾƛƴƎ 
ǘƘŜ ŎƘŀƴŎŜǎ ƻŦ ƪŜŜǇƛƴƎ ŎƻƴǘǊƻƭ ƻŦ ōƛƪŜǎ ƛƴ ŀƴ ŜƳŜǊƎŜƴŎȅΦ ! ƭƻŎƪŜŘ ǿƘŜŜƭ ƻƴ ŀ ƳƻǘƻǊŎȅŎƭŜ 
ϦǘȅǇƛŎŀƭƭȅ ŎƻǳƭŘ ǊŜǎǳƭǘ ƛƴ ŀ ǎƭƛŘŜ ƻǊ ǎƻƳŜ ƻǘƘŜǊ ƭƻǎǎ ƻŦ ŎƻƴǘǊƻƭ ǘƘŀǘ ŎƻǳƭŘ ƭŜŀŘ ǘƻ ŘŀƴƎŜǊƻǳǎ ƻǊ 
ŜǾŜƴ Ŧŀǘŀƭ ŎƻƴǎŜǉǳŜƴŎŜǎΣϦ ƘŜ ǘƻƭŘ ǘƘŜ ōƻŀǊŘΦ 
[ŀǎǘ ȅŜŀǊΣ ŀƴǝ-ƭƻŎƪ ōǊŀƪŜǎ ǿŜǊŜ ǎǘŀƴŘŀǊŘ ƻƴ уΦф ǇŜǊŎŜƴǘ ƻŦ ¦Φ{Φ ƳƻǘƻǊŎȅŎƭŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǿŜǊŜ ƻǇǝƻƴπ
ŀƭ ƻƴ моΦо ǇŜǊŎŜƴǘΣ ƘŜ ǎŀƛŘΦ 
aƻǘƻǊŎȅŎƭƛǎǘǎ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŜ ƘƛƎƘŜǎǘ Ǌƛǎƪ ƻŦ ŘŜŀǘƘ ƻŦ ŀƭƭ ǘȅǇŜǎ ƻŦ ƳƻǘƻǊ ǾŜƘƛŎƭŜǎΦ ¢ƘŜȅ ǊŜǇǊŜǎŜƴǘ ŦŜǿπ
ŜǊ ǘƘŀƴ м ǇŜǊŎŜƴǘ ƻŦ ƳƛƭŜǎ ǘǊŀǾŜƭŜŘ ōȅ ŀƭƭ ǾŜƘƛŎƭŜǎ ōǳǘ ŀŎŎƻǳƴǘŜŘ ŦƻǊ мп ǇŜǊŎŜƴǘ ƻŦ ŀƭƭ ǘǊŀŶŎ 
ŦŀǘŀƭƛǝŜǎΣ ŀŎŎƻǊŘƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ b¢{.Φ 
!ƴǝ-ƭƻŎƪ ōǊŀƪŜǎ ǿŜǊŜ ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜŘ ƛƴ 9ǳǊƻǇŜ ǎǘŀǊǝƴƎ ƛƴ нлмс ƻƴ ƳƻǘƻǊŎȅŎƭŜǎ ǿƛǘƘ ŜƴƎƛƴŜǎ ƭŀǊƎŜǊ 
ǘƘŀƴ мнр ŎǳōƛŎ ŎŜƴǝƳŜǘŜǊǎΣ ǘƘŜ b¢{. ǎŀƛŘΦ hǘƘŜǊ ŎƻǳƴǘǊƛŜǎ ŀǊŜ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎƛƴƎ ƻǊ ǊŜǉǳƛǊƛƴƎ ƛǘΣ ƛƴπ
ŎƭǳŘƛƴƎ !ǳǎǘǊŀƭƛŀΣ WŀǇŀƴΣ /Ƙƛƴŀ ŀƴŘ .ǊŀȊƛƭΣ ŀƎŜƴŎȅ ƻŶŎƛŀƭǎ ǎŀƛŘΦέ 
Check out the attachment to this from the Motorcycle Safety Foundation.  The Pretend You Are Invisible fact 
sheet makes some excellent points about how car drivers see only what they expect to see.  And if theyôve never 
ridden a motorcycle, touched a motorcycle, had a friend or family member who rode a motorcycleðguess what, 
they donôt expect a motorcycle.  Being seen in this constantly busy and changing world is becoming more and 
more important every year.  Just think, there used to only be horses and a few stray animals on the road  
 
 
Keep it upright 
Dennis and Felicia 
MI-DE 



 

 

Hello Our Northern Section Friends, 
 
It's been an exciting first year as your Assistant District Directors.  We've made many new friends and 
have had a good deal of great adventures. We appreciate the support we have received from our chap-
ters.  As Summer and Fall fade into the non-riding season, we thought a look back at our fun-filled year 
would warm you up and give you something to look forward to for next year.  
 
Some highlights were:  

¶ Chapter Z found strong leaders in Mike and Carol Rainey, and we had several members from 
Chapters On-H and J2 at their swearing in ceremony.   

¶ Chapter C2 Directors, Bruce and Donna Genia, were presented their Senior Director Patches and 
Certificates 

¶ Wingless Weekend was held in Houghton Lake with Cartoon Characters as the theme.   

¶ Chapter J2 kicked off the spring with their Blarney Bash party.   

¶ Next up was Chapter Z's campout at Boyne Falls.  

¶ That was followed by the North Section Campout in Gladwin.   

¶ We had a Section Campout on Drummond Isle complete with a welcoming committee and tour 
guides.  

¶ The Michigan Rally was held in Marshall and well attended by the North Section.  The Michigan 
Rally theme, Hillbilly Hoot, was right on this year. We certainly had a hoot of a time bringing home the 
majority of awards.  Chapter C2 sold the third-place drawing award.   

¶ Wing Ding was also well attended by the North Section and we were so excited when National 
named our On-H co-directors, Larry and Linda Shaule, as International Directors of the Year. 

¶ The Knights of the Hatchet campout saw a great turnout with members from both the USA and 
Canada attending in large numbers. We celebrated the 62

nd
 wedding anniversary of John and Barb Far-

kas at dinner on Saturday night. 

¶ The Fall Officers Meeting theme was financial stability for the district and recruiting and reten-
tion.  We chose new Safari rides for next year and decided we want to continue scheduling the Section 
rides.   
Chapter Y embraced new leadership from Dan and Lorraine Sparks during their Anniversary Party. 
Several members from all over the North Section attended and participated in the events provided. But, 
for those who didn't make it to them, here is a brief rundown. 
 
We came home from District Rally with several costume and decoration awards, bike awards, and the 
3rd place Spam carver recognition.  Roland Lempke represented the Section in high fashion as a con-
testant in the Possum Queen pageant and won!  And, speaking of winning, Chapter C2 sold the third-
place ticket for the $1000. prize.  To cap that off, we proudly presented Chapter ON-H Directors, Larry 
and Linda Shaule, their Sr. Director patches and certificate. Then, they went on to be named Interna-
tional Directors of the Year at Wing Ding. We're so happy for them and proud of our Northern members. 
 
The Saturday before Wing Ding, we began a series of Section Rides to bring us all closer and enjoy the 
sport we love. It was a picnic at Boyne Falls just to kick things off.  The next time we met was at the 
B&B restaurant in Kalkaska.  After lunch we headed over to Fishtown and  



 

 

Moomerôs Ice Cream Parlor.  We finished the year with lunch at Fife Lake Inn and a Haunted ride over to 
Moorestown where Neal Feikema proved it is a true ghost town.   
 
Before this series of rides, our first Section gathering was held at Fife Lake Inn on May 12th.  We hosted 
our Distirct Ride Coordinators, Brent and Sandy Blackburn, to swear in Neal and Roland as Ride Coordi-
nators.  They have both provided us with some great rides across our beautiful north section and at the 
rally.  We'd like to thank them and our other Ride Captains for all the help this year.  We look forward to 
some interesting new rides next year between our Safari destinations and Section Rides. 
 
It was, and still is, our goal to help our section build relationships between and within our chapters.  We 
felt the Section Rides was a good way to bring us all together to share ideas, find support in one anoth-
er, and make new friends.  We want our members to enjoy their experiences, whether locally or on a 
national level.  We are here to help you in any way possible to make sure you get the most out of your 
membership, so don't hesitate to call or email us.  You'll find our address and phone number listed under 
"Staff" or "Chapter Index" on the website: gwrrami.org.  We are also the Directors for Chapter J2, and 
we welcome you to visit us anytime you are in the area. We meet on the 1st Thursday at 7:00 in the 
Clare VFW. 
  
With all that being said, we hope you will join us next year as we strive to make the Northern Section 
stronger, friendlier and happier.  Enjoy the pictures of our FUN times from this past year; because that's 
our greatest mission, to provide and have FUN.  Again, thanks for all the support you've honored us 
with! 
 
Yours in Friendship for FUN, Knowledge and Safety, 
Phil and Char Smock, Northern ADDs 



 

 

                CLASSIFIEDS 
 
 
That piece of metal lying around in the garage taking up space could be sold.  Just con-
tact Ron and give him the details.  Canôt beat the cost of the ad, so start rummaging 
around and put your ad in our newsletter.  Contact Ron at 810-397-7318 
    
                    ****       
    1996 Honda Goldwing Trike, Ultimate trike kit color, Maroon.  125,00 miles  
    on it.  Good tires, well taken care of $8,900  Call Theresa  989-422-7961 
       

 
 
 

              

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
  
 
 
     

    **** 

 
 
 
 

If you have a restaurant you want to try, let us know and we will try to schedule it ASAP.  We 
need your input in order to make our dinners enjoyable for all. If you have a suggestion please 
let  Dan know at 989-329-7528 
 
Just a reminder-We have our gathering at Fredôs Restaurant in Roscommon, from May thru 
September.  It is on the second Sunday of the month. We eat at 9:00 am and have the meeting at 
10:00am.  Hope to see you all there. 
 

2007 Sunnybrook 40ft. Toy Hauler and 1996 Volvo truck.  Titled as Motorhome or tow 
vehicle too many upgrades to list on both.  Call Robert Dickey  989-284-8812 

  **** 

2008 1800 Honda Goldwing Trike 2,800 miles, heated seats  & grips.  Navigation package.  
Includes helmets and intercoms.  Burgundy in color with a Champion  trike kit.  $21,000  
O.B.O.  Call  Maureen 989-302-6402 or Momack@yahoo.com 

   **** 

1982 Yamaha 650 Maxim 4 Cylinder-shaft drive, low miles, adult owned.  Excellent  
     condition   $1500  Call Jake 231-826-4204condition 



 

 

2 Loraine Sparks                                             28  Bob & Ginny Millspaugh 
3 John Farkas 
7 Tom Rose 

November 2018 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    1 2 3 

4 
Daylight savings 
Turn clocks back 

1 hour 

5 6 
Election Day 

7  
MJôs 

Houghton Lake 
Meet 11:30 
Lunch 12:00 

8 9 10 

11 12 
Veteranôs Day 

13 14 
Randyôs Family 
Prudenville 
Meet 11:30 
Lunch 12:00 

15 16 17 

18 19 20 21   
NO LUNCH 

22 
HAPPY 

THANKSGIVING 

23 24 

25 26 27 28 
Shakerôs 
Prudenville 
Meet 11:30 
Lunch 12:00 

29 30  



 

 

SPONSORôS ADS 
Our sponsors support our newsletter. 

Please support their businesses whenever possible. 

Houghton Lake, MI, 989-366-1441 

wŀƴŘȅΩǎ CŀƳƛƭȅ  
wŜǎǘŀǳǊŀƴǘ 

Corner of M-18 and Co. Rd. 100 
Daily Breakfast Specials 

Home of Randyôs Country Breakfast 
 

 
Randy & Terri Nugent              Winter 
       Owners       Sun ïThurs  7am-7pm 
 989-202-4922                           Fri-Sat.  7am-8pm                                              
 



 

 


